
I am writing to tell you that I am strongly opposed to HB2509.  It is another attempted bill that strips 
away the protections of natural Oregon farmers and county voters and gives them to GMO supporters 
and companies.  Please do not vote to support such an anti-democratic, anti-Oregonian, pro-corporate 
bill that involves our food supply and our farmers. 
 
Todd Ellis 
341 High Street 
Ashland, OR 97520 
626-234-6664 

 
 


